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Weekly Update                              April 14, 2017 
 

Upcoming Events: 

 Thursday, 4/13, through Sunday, 4/23, SCHOOL CLOSED – Easter Vacation 

 Monday, 4/24 

o Classes resume 

 Tuesday, 4/25 

o Bull Roast Committee meeting, 6:30 p.m., Room 110 

o Band Rehearsal, Concert-7 p.m., Symphonic-8 p.m., Auditorium 

 Wednesday, 4/26 

o All-day Band Taping, Auditorium 

 Thursday, 4/27 

o Dinner Dance Decorating Committee meeting, 6:30 p.m., Room 110 

 Friday, 4/28 

o Out-of-uniform day to support Tuition Assistance Program; $2 per student 

Awards and Accolades:   

 Super Slade winners for the week of  April 10
th

:              
o Sarah Coffee - Respect 

o Ella Dominic - Cooperation 

o Colleen Kolenda - Responsibility 

o Justin Kripas – Hard Work 

o Mary Rose Goff – Hard Work  

o Jake Camp – Concern for Others 

 
 Congratulations to the following students who entered and placed in several categories of the GFWC Woman’s 

Club of Linthicum’s Short Story and Poetry Writing Contest:  

o 2017 Youth Short Story Contest, Category 3 (Gr. 6, 7 & 8), Honorable Mention – Brooke Urbas, Grade 

6, for “The Thief” 

o 2017 Youth Poetry Contest, Category 3 (Gr. 6, 7 & 8), 1
st
 Place – Madilyne Williams, Grade 6, for 

“Beneath”; Honorable Mention – Isabella Van Bergen, Grade 6, for “The Trees” 

Important News and Notes: 

 Save the date:  May 12
th

 – The Faculty & Parents vs. 8th Grade Students Basketball Game will be played at 

Mt. St. Joseph High School beginning at 7 p.m.  Any 8th grade parent who would like to play on the team should 

send an email to Mrs. Cox at a.cox@msladeschool.com.  More details to follow after the Easter holiday.  

 

 Student School Supply Packet Sale for the 2017-2018 School Year – As an added convenience to parents, we 

will now charge the cost of the required student supply packet for each of your students through your FACTS 

account for payment on August 1, 2017.  This will provide enough time for the payment to be processed prior to 

the packet pick-up days scheduled for later in August.  If you would like to make other arrangements for payment 

of the required packet, you must email Mrs. Kathie Sullivan at k.sullivan@msladeschool.com by July 15, 2017. 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of Monsignor Slade Catholic School is to promote Catholic faith and intellectual development in our students.  We do this by 

teaching about and modeling the precepts of the Catholic faith, as well as challenging our students with a rigorous course of study.  We do 

this so that they will use their faith, knowledge, and skills to shape their futures positively and work for the benefit of the whole society. 
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The optional supply packets for grades 4-8 will still be available for purchase by cash or check during the packet 

pick-up days in August.  If you would like to charge the cost of the optional packet to your FACTS account as 

well, you must email Mrs. Sullivan by July 15, 2017.  The cost will then be added with the cost of the required 

packet to your FACTS account for payment on August 1, 2017.   

 

 Summer Enrichment Programs:  Attached you will find a detailed listing of programs being offered at MSCS 

this summer.  After reading through the material, if you should have any further questions about any of these 

programs, please contact the individual teacher who is hosting the program. 

  

 

Advancement Announcements:         
 

We've made our Instagram debut!  Please follow us @MsgrSladeSchool and use hashtag #MsgrSlade 

when participating in Monsignor Slade events. 

 

 Share the "Spirit of Slade!"  We have a referral program that can allow you to earn a tuition discount if a new 

family applies, adds your family name to the application, and enrolls for the coming year.  If that new student 

stays through the school year, your family and their family will each receive $250 off tuition in 2018 - 2019! 

 

 Many thanks to the Class of 2013 for coming back to Monsignor Slade on Saturday, April 8th!  We enjoyed the 

opportunity to celebrate your successes and share our congratulations as you prepare for high school graduation 

and head off to college.  Can't wait to celebrate with the Class of 2014 next year! 

 

 Financial Aid Opportunity – The Maryland Broadening Options and Opportunities for Students Today 

(BOOST) Scholarship Program is in its second year and is providing nearly $6 million in scholarships for the 

upcoming school year to eligible low-income K-12 students toward tuition at a qualifying nonpublic school of 

their choice.  Visit www.educationmaryland.org to find out if your student is eligible and sign up to be contacted 

as soon as applications are available.  For those families who participated last year, please note that you must 

apply for a scholarship each year, if you would like to continue in the program.  (See flyer attached for more 

information.) 

 

HASA Happenings:         
 

 HASA has begun planning for our 2017-18 school year events.  We are in need of dedicated chairpersons for 

several proposed events to include: a Spaghetti Dinner to be held at the end of September, Paint Night Event in 

November, and a Monster Mini-Golf event in January.  If interested, please contact Martha Sidlowski at 

sidlow@verizon.net.  All event chairs satisfy their required service hours.   

 

 DATE CHANGE:  The HASA General Meeting has been moved to Wednesday, May 3
rd

, at 6:30 pm.  We 

are excited to have a guest speaker from the State’s Attorney’s office that will discuss cyber-security and cyber-

bullying.  Don’t miss this very informative presentation.  We will also be holding elections for the HASA 

Executive Board for next year.  There will be a wine and cheese social beginning at 6 p.m. that evening. 
 

 The HASA Executive Board is looking for a dedicated individual to run for the position of Vice President on 

the HASA Executive Board.  Board members help with planning fundraising and community-building events 

during the school year.  This position is a two-year term, and satisfies all required service hours.  If interested, 

please contact Martha Sidlowski at sidlow@verizon.net. 
 

 Bull & Oyster Roast:  Our spring Bull & Oyster Roast is two weeks away on Saturday, April 29th, from 6-10 

p.m.  Monaghan’s Catering will be providing a delicious menu, including unlimited beer and wine, and the band, 

Mad Planet, will be providing music all evening.  There will also be games, wheels, raffles and a Silent Auction 

(which includes the ever-famous ‘Reserved Parking Spaces for Multiples and Singles!’).  The price is $50 per 

person, or $45 each with a table of 10 people.  TICKETS ARE SELLING FAST – RESERVE YOUR 

TICKETS NOW!  To order tickets online, simply click here: https://www.msladeschool.com/events/hasa-bull-

roast.  You can also use the ticket order form attached, but your order MUST be received by Monday, April 24
th
!  

Contact Martha Sidlowski at sidlow@verizon.net for any questions or inquires.  
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I am the resurrection and the life.  He who believes in Me, though he may die,                                    

he shall live.  And whoever lives and believes in Me shall never die. 

~John 11:25 

 

 Bull & Oyster Roast Volunteers needed:  We are in need of volunteers for this year’s Spring Bull and Oyster 

Roast. This is a great way to finish up earning your service hours for the year.  ALL VOLUNTEERS DURING 

THE EVENT MUST PURCHASE A TICKET TO THE EVENT.  Shifts are only scheduled for one-hour 

increments, so there is still plenty of time to enjoy the event.  Please go to the attached link to sign up on the 

SignUp Genius website: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D4FABA729A0FB6-spring 
 

 Cruise Raffle: We are only a few weeks away from our drawing to win a Carnival Cruise for Two, and need your 

help to reach our goal of selling 2,500 tickets.  Don’t forget to ask your friends and family, because who wouldn’t 

want to win a free vacation!  Remember we will be rewarding the top seller with a special prize.  All families are 

asked to sell at least three tickets.  If you are unable to help with this fundraiser, you MUST return your unsold 

tickets to school in order to avoid having the total cost charged to your FACTS account.  TURN IN YOUR 

SOLD TICKETS BY MONDAY, APRIL 24
TH

, TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THIS MONTH’S SPECIAL 

DRAWING.   Don’t forget the top seller receives a $100 Gift Card!  
 

Sports Section:         
 

 Slade Field Hockey Sign-Ups for the Fall 2017 season are open as of Monday, April 3, and will run 

through June 4.  Field hockey is open to all girls who will be in grades K through 8 this fall 2017.  REGISTER 

starting April 3 at www.sladesports.com and click on Registration.  If you have friends that attend other area 

schools, please spread the word.  Non-Slade girls are welcomed, too!  For more information, visit our website or 

contact Susan Scanlon, Slade's Field Hockey Commissioner at sladefieldhockey@gmail.com. 
 

 Slade 2017 Fall Soccer - Soccer registration is currently open for our Fall 2017 season!  Registration will be open 

from April 3, 2017 to June 5, 2017.  Our soccer program is for boys and girls from Pre-K4 to 8th grade and is 

open to both Slade and non-Slade students.  If you know of someone outside of the Slade community who might 

be interested in playing, please forward this information to them!  To begin the registration process, go to 

www.sladesports.com and click on the ‘Registration’ tab.  If you have any questions, please visit our soccer 

website or contact Slade’s Soccer Commissioner, Alan Pfeiffenberger, at msladesoccer@gmail.com. 
 

Attachments included:         
 

 Bull Roast Ticket Order Form – due Monday, April 24
th
! 

 Parent Cleaning Day – April 30, 2017 

 Cafeteria Menu for Week of April 24-28, 2017 

 Maryland BOOST Scholarship Program   

 Athletic Council Letter of Intent for Treasurer position 

 Summer Enrichment Programs 
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Monsignor Slade

Roast

Ticket Order Form

andBULL    OYSTER

Parent(s) Name(s) ___________________________________________ Phone __________________

Email address _______________________________________________________________________

Child’s Name _________________________________________________ Homeroom ___________

Please make checks payable to MSCS             Return to school ATTN: CAS Ticket Order

Saturday, 
April 29th 6-10pm

Cruise Getaway
FOOD • DRINKS • MUSIC • PRIZE 

WHEELS • 50/50 • SILENT AUCTION

DRAWING TO WIN A

$50 $45
with table of 10per person

per person

TOTAL # of Tickets __________x $50.00 = $ ______________

TOTAL # of Tables __________x $450.00 = $ ______________



 

PARENT CLEANING DAY 

APRIL 30, 2017 

12 Noon—4 PM 
 

  

 

 

 

Please enter the school through the side entrance of the 

cafeteria (down the outside stairs). Bring your cleaning 

gloves and a bucket or two. Slade provides the cleansers, 

scrub brushes, and dirt. Bring your travel mug, bottled 

water or anything else that will jump start your morning 

(a snack, an i-Pod, a work buddy). 

 

 Because parents do not need to be  

STV/STAND compliant,  

CHILDREN UNDER THE AGE OF 18  

ARE NOT ALLOWED! 

 

Come help us make Slade shine!  

THANK-YOU! 



    

 
 
 

April 24, 2017 

 

 

Chicken 

Tenders, 

French fries, 

Carrots or 

green beans 

April 25, 2017 

 

 

Cheese 

Ravioli 

w/marinara 

sauce, 

Meatballs 

and side 

Salad 

April 26, 2017 

 

  

 Soft Tacos, 

Spanish Rice, 

Corn or 

Cucumbers 

 

 

April 27, 2017 

 

 

 Chicken 

Sandwich, 

Mashed 

Potatoes and 

Gravy, 

Broccoli or 

Carrots 

 

April 28, 2017 

 

    Pizza Day 

 

 

 

  Main Lunch without Drink $3.40 

  Main Lunch with Drink $4.00 

 

Weekly Hot A la Carte Options:    Grilled Cheese $2.50, Hot Dog $2.50, 

Cinnamon bun $1.50, Chicken Tenders $2.50, French Fries $2.50, Pretzel $.85, 

Buttered Noodles $2.50, Mozzarella Sticks $2.50 

 

Weekly Cold A la Carte Options:    Fresh Salad Topped w/Tuna Salad 

$4.00, Fresh Salad $3.50, Sliced Celery Sticks and Carrots w/Ranch Dressing $1.25, 

Fresh Fruit Cups $1.50, Apples $1.00, Bananas $1.00, Cheese Stick $.75, Yogurt 

$1.25, Tuna Salad Sandwich with Carrots $3.00, Jell-O $.85 



Want to send your child to private school but can’t afford tuition? 
Or do you already struggle to pay your child’s tuition? 

Apply for a BOOST Scholarship!

Maryland’s BOOST Scholarship Program is in its second year and is providing nearly 
$6 million in scholarships for the upcoming school year to eligible low-income K-12 
students toward tuition at a qualifying nonpublic school of their choice. 

Visit www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST to find out if your student 
is eligible for a scholarship, learn more about the BOOST program, and sign up to 
be contacted as soon as applications are available. Questions? Call 443-510-4501.

BOOST is a State of Maryland Program, enacted in 2016, to ensure lower-income students can afford the K-12 education best fit for their needs.

http://www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST


El Programa de Becas BOOST de Maryland está en su segundo año y está 
proporcionando casi $6 millones en becas para el próximo año escolar a estudiantes de 
K-12 de familias de ingresos bajos, elegibles para la matrícula de una escuela no-pública, 
calificada de su elección.

Visite www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST para averiguar si su estudiante es 
elegible para recibir una beca, para obtener más información sobre el programa BOOST, 
e inscribirse para ser contactado tan pronto las solicitudes estén disponibles. 
¿Preguntas? Llame por teléfono al número 443-510-4501
BOOST es un programa del Estado de Maryland, promulgado en 2016, para asegurar que los estudiantes de familias con ingresos bajos puedan pagar por la 
educación de K-12 que mejor se adapte a sus necesidades.

¿Desea enviar a su hijo a una escuela privada pero no tiene los 
ingresos para pagar la matrícula?

¿O ya batalla para pagar la matrícula de su hijo?

¡Solicite la Beca BOOST!

http://www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST 


Letter of Intent 
Monsignor Slade Athletic Council  

July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2020 
 

Position to be filled: Treasurer 
 
To be eligible for this position, the candidate:  

 Must be 21 years of age or older  
 Have children currently enrolled at Monsignor Slade Catholic School 
 Working knowledge of Microsoft Excel and QuickBooks is a plus 

 

Eligible and interested candidates should provide the following information by May 1, 2017 to:  
sladeacpresident@gmail.com or mail to: Monsignor Slade Catholic School, Attn: Athletic Council President, 
120 Dorsey Rd, Glen Burnie, MD 21061. 
 

 Full name, address, and phone number 
 Names and grades of children enrolled at Slade 
 Provide in one page or less, why you are interested in the position of treasurer and why you 

would be an asset to the Athletic Council at Monsignor Slade Catholic School. 
 
Qualified candidates will be invited to the May 10th, 2017 Athletic Council meeting to provide a brief 
statement supporting their interest in the vacant position. A selection will be made at the January 
meeting. 
 
Membership on the Council requires attendance at all regular and special Council meetings and 
participation in council activities in general.  Any member absent for three consecutive Council meetings 
will be automatically dropped from membership unless a quorum of voting members present at a 
meeting overrules this action. 
 
The Treasurer shall be responsible for the Council financial matters, including, but not 
necessarily limited to: 
  

A. Be responsible for the proper receipt and accounting of all council funds and the forwarding of 
those funds to the school administration 

B. Collect and track all invoices and receipts submitted by the individual sports commissioners 
and other council members and forward those to the school administration for payment 

C. Maintain a permanent and accurate set of the Council’s financial records, which shall be open 
for examination by any council member and school administration 

D. Prepare and submit a written financial report to the Council at each meeting for inclusion in 
the monthly minutes.   

E. Process registration refund requests according to the Refund Policy.  
F. Prepare and submit a semi-annual and annual report to the school administration 
G. Collect from each commissioner a proposed operating budget for the following year, and forward 

those to the school administration. 

mailto:sladeacpresident@gmail.com


                        MONSIGNOR SLADE CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

                                     Summer Enrichment Programs 

 

    March 16, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

     Over the summer months, some of our teachers will be offering educational services for your children.  

This is an excellent opportunity for students to receive reinforcement or enrichment in a particular subject 

area.  Available classes are as follows: 

 

Children Currently Attending Grades Pre-K4 - K 

 

 Miss Nappi – Science Camp  

  Session dates: June 12 – June 16, 2017 

   Time:  8:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 

 

Children Currently Attending Grades K-1 

 

 Miss Nappi – Readers’ Theater Camp   

  Session dates: June 12 – June 16, 2017 

   Time:  11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

 

Children Currently Attending Grades K-5 

 

 Mrs. Herbert – Dance Camp  

  Session dates: June 12- June 15, 2017        

   Time: 9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. 

 

Children Currently Attending Grades 2-7 

 

 Mrs. Bennie– Summer Theater Enrichment Program Presents:  Golly Gee Whiz  

  Session dates:  June 12-16, 2017 

  Time:  8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 

Children Currently Attending Grades 3-7 

 

 Mrs. Lemanski – STEM Camp – Grades 3-5 Mrs. Lemanski – STEM Camp – Grades 5-7 

  Session dates: June 19 – June 22, 2017  Session dates: June 19 – June 22, 2017 

   Time:  8:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.        Time:  11:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 

Children Currently Attending Grades 4-7 

 

 Mrs. Lemanski – Robotics Summer Camp  

  Session dates:  June 12-15, 2017 

  Time:  9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

  

     You will find additional details and sign up information in the flyers attached.  I hope that the courses 

listed offer something you feel will be beneficial to your child(ren). 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

     Mrs. Alexa Cox 

     Principal 



Science Camp 

 

 

 

Join Miss Nappi while we discover Space, Plants, Dinosaurs, 

Magnets and Machines. Get ready for some hands-on 

experiments as we learn about the scientific method. 

Who: Current Pre-K4 and Kindergarten Students 

When: June 12-16, 2017, 8:00-10:30 a.m. 

Cost: $175 Includes all experiment supplies, scientist lab coat, 

and daily snack 

Please return the clip off below with payment to reserve your 

space. Spots are limited and filled on a first-come, first-

served basis. Payments are non-refundable. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------  

Scientist Name_____________________ Homeroom_____ 

Parent Name and E-mail____________________________ 



Readers’ Theater 

 

 

 

Join Miss Nappi and your friends as we practice our reading 

skills. We will work on reading fluency, reading expression, and 

reading comprehension all while performing some short plays. 

Who: Current Kindergarten & 1st Grade Students 

When: June 12-16, 2017, 11:00-1:00 

Cost: $150 Includes all materials and a daily snack. 

Please return the clip off below with payment to reserve                   

your space. Spots are limited and filled on a first-come,                

first-served basis. Payments are non-refundable. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------  

Scientist Name_____________________ Homeroom_____ 

Parent Name and E-mail____________________________ 



 
SUMMER DANCE 

CAMP                                                                                                                 

If you love to dance, then come join the fun! 

The camp will offer the opportunity to explore movement, learn fun 

dance moves, and experiment with choreography. No previous dance 

experience is necessary. 

 

Camp will run from June 12th through June 15th from 9:00-10:30. 

Camp will be offered to children who have completed kindergarten 

through 5th grade. 

 

The fee for the camp will be $85.  Checks should be made payable to 

MSCS.  Space is limited and will be filled as clip off and payment is 

received. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Return to Mrs. Herbert in 307 no later than June 1st with payment. 

Dance Camp 

Child’s name and homeroom: ________________________________ 

 

Parent name, email, and phone #: ____________________________ 

_____________________________________________________ 
 



Summer Theater Enrichment Program Presents 

Golly Gee Whiz! 

Available to students currently enrolled in grades 2-7. 
 

This summer enrichment program will give children currently in grades 2-7 the 

opportunity to perform onstage in a musical.  Children will gain experience in 

singing, acting and dancing.  They will also learn about theater, what happens 

backstage during a show, and have an opportunity to work on scenery, props and 

costumes!  Finally, you and your family will have the chance to see your child 

perform in Golly Gee Whiz at the end of the workshop. 
 

Golly Gee Whiz!  is the quintessential “backyard musical,” a loving tribute to the 

Hollywood film musicals of the 1930s & 40s with tons of upbeat songs and dances! 
 

Teacher: Mrs. Bennie 

When:  June 12-16 from 8A.M. until 12P.M. Students should meet at the 

carport.  The performance will be on June 16th at 11A.M. 

       Cost: $200  Checks should be payable to MSCS.  Please submit 

       payment/clip off below to Mrs. Bennie by June 9th. 
 

***Please bring a bottle of water and a snack daily*** 

_____________________________________________________ 

 

      Student Name: __________________________________HR _____ 

 

       Parent Name:  __________________________________________ 

        

       Phone Number (s):______________________Is your child in Ext. Care?___ 

 

       Parent Signature: ________________________________________ 

    

       Parent’s E-mail: ________________________________________ 

 



 
Learn to use the engineering process while conducting a 

variety of experiments using science, technology, engineering 

and math.  

This program will be offered to two different age groups with 

age appropriate activities.  (These activities will be different 

from previous ones we have done in other sessions.) 

The camp will run from June 19-22. 

Session 1 is for students who are completing 3rd, 4th, and 5th 

grade and will run from 8:30-11:00. 

Session 2 is for students who are completing 5th, 6th, and 7th 

grade and will run from 11:30-2:00. 

The fee is $150 and includes all materials and daily snack. 

Checks should be made payable to MSCS.  Space is limited to 

the first 20 to register with payment. 

____________________________________________________ 

Return to Mrs. Lemanski in C6 no later than June 1 with nonrefundable payment. 

Summer STEM Camp  

Child’s name and homeroom _______________________________________ 

Session 1 8:30-11 for grades 3-5 OR Session 2 11:30-2:00 for grades 5-7 

Parent name_____________________________________________________ 

Email and phone number__________________________________________  



Introduction to Robotics Summer Camp 

 

The ROBOTICS introduction program is an opportunity for students to 

work in groups as they build and program Mindstorm Robots! 

The program will be offered to students who have completed  

4th, 5th, 6th or 7th grade. 

The camp will run from Monday June 12th – Thursday June 15th from 

9:00-11:30. 

The cost is $125 per child and includes daily snack.  Checks should be 

made payable to M.S.C.S. 

Registration and payment is due no later than June 1st.  Space is limited 

and filled as clip off and payment is received. 

_____________________________________________________ 

Return to Mrs. Lemanski in C6 no later than June 1 with nonrefundable payment. 

ROBOTICS Introduction 

  

Child’s name and homeroom _______________________________________ 

Parent name_____________________________________________________ 

Email and phone number__________________________________________  
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